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Ruth Nettles 

From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: Thursday, July 09, 20092:52 PM 

To: Ruth Nettles 

Cc: Ann Cole 

Subject: DN 06383-09 

Ruth, 

DN 06383-09 is a letter from a consumer that should have been placed in the consumer correspondence DN 04790-09. 
Please move the letter currently in DN 06383-09 to consumer correspondence DN 04790-09. This request will take the 
place of the current DN 06383-09. I will update the document description for DN 06383-09. Let me know if you have 
any questions. Thank you! 

Dorothy A1enosco 
Chi{{Deputy Commi.<sion Clerk 
Florida Public Servia Commission 
Office O(C{'"11l1issij}fl Clfr/< 
850 -4 13-6770 
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